
To Be Published: November 1 & November 8, 2021 

CITY OF BELLEVUE 
CITY COUNCIL 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Proposed Mid-Biennium Modifications to the 2021-2022 BUDGET and 

2021-2027 CAPITAL INVESTMENT PROGRAM 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Bellevue City Council will hold a public 
hearing during its virtual meeting at 6:00 PM on Monday, November 15, 2021, to 
consider the City of Bellevue’s Proposed Modifications to the 2021-2022 Budget and 
2021-2027 Capital Investment Program (CIP) Plan Mid-Biennium Update, including 
all proposed levies, taxes, fees, and rates. The agenda for the meeting will be published 
on or about November 11, 2021. 

The public hearing will be held virtually via Zoom Webinar and is an opportunity for 
residents and other stakeholders to offer comment on any aspect of the existing or 
proposed biennial budget, including all levies, taxes, fees, and rates or the possibility of 
additional proposed modifications to the Mid-Biennium Budget, including possible 
future proposed levies, taxes, fees, and rates following the Public Hearing. Details on 
how to view the meeting and provide written and oral communication at the public 
hearing will be provided on the published agenda and can be found at 
https://bellevue.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. Public comment aids the City Council 
and City Administration in updating the City’s 2021-2022 Budget and 2021-2027 
Capital Investment Program (CIP) Plan. Please check our website at 
https://bellevuewa.gov/budget for more information on this update. Interested persons 
are encouraged to participate in the virtual public hearing. 

Any persons may participate in the virtual public hearing by submitting written 
comments via mail to the City Council in care of Charmaine Arredondo, City Clerk, 
P.O. Box 90012, Bellevue, WA 98009 or via email at cityclerk@belleuewa.gov, or by 
signing up to make oral comments to the City Council at the hearing. Written 
comments or questions will also be accepted by Evan Phillips, City Budget Manager, 
ephillips@bellevuewa.gov, or mail: City of Bellevue, P.O. Box 90012, Bellevue WA, 
98009-9012. 

All written comments received by the City Clerk and staff by 3:00 PM on 
November 15 will be transmitted to the City Council no later than the date and time 
of the public hearing. Additional information on the subject matter may be obtained 
by calling Evan Phillips, 425-452-2831. For questions regarding the public hearing 
process, call Charmaine Arredondo, City Clerk, 425-452-6466. 

Affidavit of posting has been filed with the City Clerk for the Bellevue City Council. 

Dated this 12th day of October, 2021. 

Charmaine Arredondo, CMC 
City Clerk 
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              November 15, 2021
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